
September 20, 2022 FOi No: 2022-18 

Personal Information 

Re: Request for Records 
Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act 

The City of White Rock has reviewed your request for access to the following records pursuant 
to the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (the "Act"): 

• all complaints regarding the parking, 800 Block Parker Street White Rock, 
August 29/22 to September 1/ 22. 

Access to these records is available. However, some of the information in the records is 
excepted from the disclosure requirements of the Act. I have severed the excepted information 
so that I could disclose to you the rem_aining information as attached. 

The severed information is excepted from disclosure under section 22 of the Act. Severing 
under section 22 is necessary to avoid disclosing third-party personal information without 
permission. 

Please contact our office if you have any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Tracey Arthur 
Director of Corporate Administration 
604-541-2212 

Att. 

Corporate Administration 
P: 604.541.2212 I F: 604.541.9348 

City of White Rock 
1 <;'322 Buena Vista Avenue, White Rock SC, Canada V4B 1Y6 www.whlterockcity.ca 



If you believe that the City of White Rock has been unreasonable in its handling of your request, 
you may ask the Information and Privacy Commissioner to review our response. You have 30 
days from receipt of this notice to request a review by writing to: 

Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner 
3rd Floor, 756 Fort Street 

Victoria BC V8W 1H2 

Should you decide to request a review, please provide the Commissioner's office with: 

1. your name, address and telephone number; 
2. a copy of this letter; 
3. a copy of your original request sent to the City of White Rock; and 
4. the reasons or grounds upon which you are requesting the review. 
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Tra:, Arthur 

From: 
Sent: 
lo: 
Subj.c.t: 

Tracey Arthur 
Thursday, September 15, 2022 3:01 PM 
Tracey Arthur · 
FW: fOl Request - September 16, 2022 DeadJine 

from: Ralph Volkens <RVolkens@whiterockeitv.n> 
Sent Wednesday, September 7, 2022 2:00 PM 
To: Anne Berry <A8erry@whiterockcity.ca>; Tracey Arthur <TArthur@>whiterocl«:ity.ca> 
Cc: Oebbie Johnstone <DJahnstane@whjter~it,.q> 
Subfed: RE: FOi Request - September 16, 2022 Deadiine 

I couldn't fmd anything taither but then talked to the offieer who issued two tickets to the FOi requastet and found the 
RFS in question here ... 
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This was from the second of two tickets there were issue.cl to the FOi requestor. The first was i!Sued the day prier for a 
different offence and was the result of a re>utine patrot. 

Rqards, 
R.fph 
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